We (all of Moog) must work together to protect our critical information. Security is everyone's
responsibility. Thanks for your cooperation!

Moog is required to provide the following notice to all who use our Information System.

The Moog Information System is the property of Moog Inc., including its subsidiaries and
affiliates. Authorized use of the Moog Information System by employees and contractors must
comply with all applicable laws, corporate policies and contractual obligations.

Moog is committed to the protection of personal privacy and sensitive proprietary information.
Thus, the Moog Information System is subject to security controls designed to prevent, detect
and respond to security incidents which may compromise sensitive information.

This system is subject to monitoring and analysis of security relevant information by authorized
personnel. Authorized personnel are obligated to adhere to applicable laws, as well as
corporate policies and ethical standards. Unauthorized use of the Moog Information System is
strictly prohibited and subject to Moog discipline, as well as criminal and civil penalties.

For more information, please contact your manager or Moog representative.



